
Queen of the Rosary Parents Club Meeting 
Wednesday, November 13, 2019 

A. Opening Prayer 

B. Attendance: Curt Bogosh, Rita Gura, Dana Kelly, Chrissy LaPenna, Rita Lugo, Erin Sloan-Beesley, 

Shelli Villagomez 

C. Presidents Report – Erin Sloan-Beesley for Dana Arciniegas 

a. Overview of upcoming events  

i. November Fun Lunch – Friday, November 15th 

ii. St. Nick’s Treats – Friday, December 6th 

iii. Pictures with Santa – Sunday, December 8th  

1. Free Event; asking for canned good donation 

2. Take picture with your own camera 

3. Held in conjunction with Grand Raffle Drawing 

iv. Santa Shoppe – Monday-Tuesday, December 9-10th 

1. Children will be able to shop for Christmas gifts for family and friends 

during a designated time frame in Room K.  

2. Families will receive shopping list forms ahead of time and can send 

cash to school with their children to purchase their gifts. 

3. Each class also receives treats/snacks after their turn to shop.  

4. Volunteers will be needed. 

v. PC Meeting – Wednesday, December 11th 

vi. Fun Lunch – Friday, December 13th – Pizza 

vii. Spring Gala Meeting – Thursday, November 21st in Room K. 

 

 

D. Vice President’s Report-Erin Sloan-Beesley for Debbie Strohm 

a. School Board Update 

i. Grand Raffle Tickets sales are in full swing and everyone is encouraged to sell 

more. The drawing will be held on Sunday, December 8th. 

ii. Working on Step up to Kindergarten Program 

1. This program will be aimed at preschoolers. 

2. Volunteers and input will be needed for this program 

b. Booster Club 

i. Christmas spirit wear orders open and due November 30th.  

ii. Ordering is available online 

iii. A couple suggestions were offered: 

1. A spirit wear t-shirt pre-order at end of school year for the back to 

school night would be helpful so there would be enough shirts on that 

night for families to purchase. 

2. It would be helpful to offer all options of spirit wear during the 

Christmas sale (such as plaid pajama pants), not just new spirt wear. 

 

E. Principal’s Report: None 



 

F. Treasurer’s Report-Erin Sloan-Beesley 

a. Current Balance: around $3,000  

b. Recent Expenses:  

i. Fall Fest: Receipts and reconciliation still pending 

ii. Daddy Daughter Dance: $599.00   

iii. Trick or Treat Trail: $59.96 

c. Revenue:  

i. Fall Fest: $1,931.00 

ii. October Fun Lunch $397.72  

iii. Daddy/Daughter Dance: $1,066.49 

 

G. PC Program Reports 

a. Scrip’s Gift Cards: Holiday order forms have been distributed and are due November 

26th.  

 

H. Committee Reports 

a. Fall Fest – Feedback from the event has been positive 

b. Teacher Appreciation Luncheon 

c. Trick or Treat Trail – have a list of how many classes are coming through so people know 

how much candy to keep; can someone keep track of list of when classes are coming 

through 

d. Daddy/Daughter Dance:  

i. 80s theme was very well received, and many dads and daughters embraced the 

theme by dressing up. 

ii. Suggestions made: 

1. Move time up to 6:00-8:00 PM – the earlier time would be helpful for 

the younger girls and the event could be promoted as more of a dinner 

and dance 

2. Make it more obvious that raffle tickets are available for sale 

 

I. New 2019-2020 Proposed Events 

a. Possible Father/Son Event: Looking at Top Golf; other options include Bowling  

 

J. Feedback/Open Discussion/Q&A 

a. What can PC do to better communicate with parents 

i. Reminder for PC Meeting email and raffle ticket gift card  

ii. Have a representative for each class attend the meetings  

iii. Art Appreciation-Parents may be willing to volunteer but need to know what 

classroom needs help and when.  

1. Laura Magenta is the coordinator for this program and can be contacted 

for scheduling. 

b. Parents Club Newsletter – Plan to send separate Parents Club email newsletter outside 

of regular weekly newsletters 



 

K. Closing Prayer – Meeting Adjourned 7:40 PM 


